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22nd  November  
 
 

This week we have: 

 Written instructions on how to make magical potions. 

 Begun to focus on multiplication and division.  

 Developed our shooting skills on Hockey.  

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Looking at the 3 times table. 

 Writing from the perspective of a character from the Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe. 

 Going on a class trip to Leeds Castle. 
 

Homework 

This week’s homework has been sent out in the children’s homework folders. There are some questions 

about times tables and the spellings can be found at the bottom of the sheet. The spelling words all contain 

the ‘sh’ sound spelt with a ‘ch’. Please return homework on or before Thursday 28th, spellings will be 

tested on the Friday.  
 

Further information and Key Events 

Reminders: 

- Leeds Castle Trip 28th November     The class are really looking forward to our trip on Thursday. Here are some 

reminders: 

We will be leaving school at 9:15am. 

At 10:00 we will have our Cave to Castle workshop.  

At 11:30, the children will have lunch. The children will need a packed lunch, if they receive Free School Meals 

then a packed lunch can be provided but please the School office know in advance.  

At 12:00pm we will be given a guided tour of Leeds Castle. Depending on time, the children might also get an 

opportunity to have a play in the play area and visit the Maze later in the afternoon.  

They can wear their own comfortable clothes but please can they wear their school jumpers. Trainers and 

walking boots need to be worn and the children must bring a waterproof coat.  

The children will be back at school for dismissal at the usual time of 3:15pm. If we encounter any delays then the 

School office will contact you and let you know.  
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- Spelling Shed   There is no need to pay and download the Spelling Shed app, instead the children can use their log 

ins via the website; www.spellingshed.com and then click ‘sign in’ and ‘play the game’. Weekly spellings can be 

found on Spelling Shed each week for the children to practice.  

 

http://www.spellingshed.com/

